
 

PM continues to have large classes and 
high  completion rates . Please be in 
prayer for Neda and her family as her 
father is very ill in the hospital. 

Parenting Boys”  taught by Pastor Mi-
chael Flechsig  meets  every Thursday at  
6:00 P. M.  

Abuse Recovery- “Shadows to Sun-
shine” taught by Elaine Center– meets 
on Thursday at 6:00 P. M. Has not start-
ed a new group yet. 

In-service 

April 17– New volunteer training. 

May– no regular in-service until we 
complete new Volunteer training being 

held on Fridays. 

 

 We have now had a total of 406 

new women walk through our doors. 

 We have 42 clients currently preg-

nant, with 3 presently abortion vulnera-
ble . 

 We have  17 in transition-(clients 

that should have delivered and we 
haven’t heard from yet, or that need 
retesting.) 

 We have at least 232 mothers and 

babies that are presently being served 
in our “Hope Program”. 

 Babies born in March  that we 

know about 1 boy & 2 girls 

*The numbers  in this column do not 
include the classes.  

Hope Closet– Looking beautiful! 

Gospel– Please be in prayer for us as  we 
introduce Jesus to every client that 
comes through our doors.  

Classes 

Connect Bible Study– taught  by  Carol 
Stafford (Biblical teaching on  relation-
ships and life skills) meets on Mondays 
at 1:00 P. M. , but hasn't behaving any 
attendance. Please pray about that. 

Christ Centered Child Birth  taught by 
Brenda Minica  will not be meeting until 
after Brenda completes her maternity 
leave. 

Parenting Class -“How to Make Your 
Child Mind Without Loosing Yours”- 
taught by Neda Hayes on Thursday at  5 

About Our Clients 

                                   News!______________                          

Ultrasound! The new Nurse Man-

ager Katherine Jackson, RN  and I 
attended an ultrasound training 
course in San Diego, California in 
March and had onsite training with 
the new machine the following week. 
She is in the process of doing 50– 75 
supervised ultrasounds before being 
ready to do them on her own.  All 
remodeling to that room has been 
completed. We’re so excited! Every-
thing  is coming along great!.  

We have been offering free ultrasounds 
for training purposes on Saturdays April 
12 & 26, 2014. 

Building– Praise the Lord!    
Operation Christian Love has asked for 
and received a list of things that need to 
be done for review to see what they 
would like to help with. We are so 
blessed! 

Walk for Life-  March  22, 2014 went 

well. Everyone had a good time and  we 
raised close to $4000. 

Love for Life Banquet -Tom Gless-

ner, President of NIFLA  will be speaking 
this year. We have  also secured a new 
venue, Pleasanton Civic Center, at no cost 
to us. PTL 

Hillbilly Days CASA– We’ll have a table 
there on April 26,2014. 

Volunteers– PTL we have 2 new volun-

teers,  Betty and Grace, but still need 
women willing to do intake interviews 
and decision making counseling. 
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Special Points  
of Interest 

 

About the Client 

 Growing in numbers 

 Growing Spiritually 

 Mentoring through 

our specialized     

classes 

 

Special  Interest  Story 

News! 

 What’s Happening?! 

 About the Building 

 Events 

 Volunteers 

 

 

Special  Interest Story 
(We need fresh stories at least quarterly. If you or someone you know has been blessed by The Refuge APCC, please write us a 
short letter describing your experience with us. Thank you and God bless you!) 
 

My husband and I first found out about The Refuge through Child Protective Services four years ago when we 

had to attend  parenting classes. Neda, the teacher,  was very well informed about her class material and the 

facility. 

I then began to use the “Hope program” which was a great big help to our family. We have ,at times, been 

financially strapped and the “Hope Program” was a huge help with diapers, wipes, clothes, and other necessi-

ties  for our children that, at that time, we were unable to afford.  

Also during the spring/summer 2010, I found out that I was pregnant with our son . I was only 6-8 weeks when 

Collene provided me with a test. It was positive. Then all I had to do was make and appointment with the doc-

tor. 

I highly recommend The Refuge APCC to anyone who needs it. The facility is really nice and the staff are very 

friendly and knowledgeable. May God bless The Refuge APCC and the staff! 



She thinks  

YOU 

We are updating our new website with infor-

mation about us and on what YOU have made 

happen in this neck of the woods. 

Listing upcoming events. 

How you too can BE A PART of the solution. 

What’s going on in the ……. 

      “World of Saving Babies” 

How to be a Prayer Warrior for The Refuge  

www.TheRefugeAtascosa.org 

Up and running! 

506 West Adams Street 

PO Box 509 

Pleasanton, TX  78064 

Phone & Fax: 830-569-0030 

 "“You made all the delicate, inner parts of my 

body and knit me together in my mother's 

womb." (Ps. 139:13 NIV) 

Atascosa Pregnancy  
Care Center 

Some of you have expressed a desire to give online.   

That is now an option.. call us or go to  

www.TheRefugeAtascosa.org 

OR  www.AtascosaPregnancy.org   

(and click on the “Give” button) 

You can now give from our Facebook page too! 

www.facebook.com/pages The-Refuge-Atascosa-Pregnancy-

Care-Center/154866424574183 

Friends- just type  

“The Refuge Atascosa” in the search box 

And click on the Green “Support” button at the  

Top of the page. One of our recent arrivals! 

In case The Refuge is new to you, 

We’re including a refresher. 

 Free Earn as You Learn Programs 

Confidential Pregnancy Testing 

Peer and Spiritual Counseling 

Prenatal, Child Birth, Parenting, and Connect Classes 

Teaching on Healthy Relationships, Abstinence/Sexuality/ STDs 

Abortion and Abuse recovery Classes 

Maternity clothes, Baby Clothes,  

Diapers, Furniture, and Many other Items 

 

Don’t forget the “4th Annual Walk for Life” 

On March 22, 2014 

Go online to sign up or 

Call for more information 

 


